From: Karen Gartner

Sent: Thursday, March 18, 2021 10:36 PM
To: TownManager Mailbox

Cc: TownCouncil Mailbox

Subject: Re: Overwhelmed Employees

Please read my e mail at the next town meeting, so I know this is recorded in public comments.
Thank you- Karen Gartner (TOCR employee 2006-2016)

On Thursday, March 18, 2021, 10:20:43 PM MDT, Karen Gartner ||| GGG ote:

You are overwhelming your employees when they have no resources except to delay services.
Case in point, snow plowing the town.

Tax Base has been made up by other means, such as grocery pickup tax revenue during COVID.

To exercise 6 foot setback is a disaster for new builds and commercial building without consideration
of wider infrusture(s) is a complete disaster.

Not only will 1st responders not be able to access emergency situations, but other services such
as basic services like trash pickup, etc. not occur. What will happen when a fire occurs and there is
no such exit for 1200 new buiild's in Montaine to Front Street or Gulch, ONE lane?

Yes, the freeway exit south of Plum Creek may happen "soon"?

Thank you for your consideration-
Karen Gartner (Former Employee TOCR 2006-2016)





